This e-mail contains graphics, if you don't see them **»view it online.**

CANADIAN AVIATION HISTORICAL SOCIETY



www.CAHS.ca

Hello,



The CAHS thanks everyone for their support over the past year. Your membership as well as spreading the word about the *CAHS Journal*, website, convention, and chapters

is imperative to the sustainability of the CAHS and its missions. Donations are also an important means of enabling the CAHS to cover its printing, website, administrative, and special initiatives costs. We would appreciate it if you could give a donation and help the CAHS enter into the New Year with a healthy bank account.

Donations can be made online through Paypal or by cheque or credit card by downloading our mail-in form. All amounts will receive a donation tax receipt, and all donations made by midnight, December 31st, will receive a 2016 tax receipt.

The CAHS thanks you for your continued interest and support. We are looking forward to 2017 and wish you and your families the best in the New Year!

Follow us on Facebook, Twitter and share on Flickr!









Changed your mailing or e-mail address? Keep in touch! Contact Rachel Lea Heide to update your contact information or payment records. Click here for financial inquires, or here for membership inquiries.



Need to renew your Membership?

Click here to download a Membership Renewal Form **OR**

Click here to renew immediately online

Special thanks to the following supporters:

Corporate Members:







Corporate Partners:

Aviaeology

CANAV Books

Northern Lights Awards/Elsie MacGill Foundation

Vintage Wings of Canada

2016 Convention Sponsors



Air Force Heritage Fund













Museum Members:

Alberta Aviation Museum

Bomber Command Museum of Canada

Canada's Aviation Hall of Fame

Canadian Historical Aircraft Association

Commonwealth Air Training Plan Museum

Comox Air Force Museum

Great War Flying Museum

Harvard Historical Aviation Society

National Air Force Museum

Royal Aviation Museum of Western Canada

Secrets of Radar Museum

We hope that you enjoy receiving our e-newsletter and find the contents informative and enjoyable. If you no longer wish to receive the e-newsletter since it occasionally contains fundraising notices, or for any other reason, please use the UNSUBSCRIBE option to have your email removed from the mailing list. Please feel free to forward it to friends and family members, and encourage them to sign up on www.cahs.ca for FREE to receive future copies directly. If you have any news or events to share, please contact us at info@cahs.ca.

The CAHS is incorporated as a Canadian Registered Charity under a Federal charter B/N Registration Number: 118829589 RR 0001

PO Box 2700, Station D, Ottawa, Ontario, K1P 5W7

www.cahs.ca | Contact



if you prefer to not receive these newsletters then please unsubscribe